FLYING CEMENT COMPANY LIMITED

Ref: FLYING/719/ 538-2024 December 24, 2024

Mr. Hafiz Magsood Munshi

Unit Head

Listed Companies Compliance — RAD

Pakistan Stock Exchange Limited

Stock Exchange Building, Stock Exchange Road

Karachi

Re: Unusual movement in_price or volume in the shares of Flying Cement
Company Limited (the “Company”)

Dear Sir,

Reference is made to your letter bearing No. PSX/Gen-1886 dated December 20, 2024
regarding the subject matter.

This is to inform you that we are not aware of any matter or development that may be circulating
in the market with respect to the Company. Any material development or price-sensitive
information is promptly disclosed to the Exchange.

Any movement of pricg of the shares we feel may have been directly related to market factors
and individual investor sentiments based on their own judgments and assessments. Such
decisions/factors are not within our control.

Moreover, we like to assure you that the Company is fully cognizant of all applicable legal and
regulatory procedures and requirements and will continue to ensure compliance with the same.

We are confident that the above adequately addresses your query.

For and on behalf of

Flying Cement /any Limited

Mr. Shahid Ahmad Awan
Company Secretary

cc.: Executive Director (MSD) - SECP
The ‘Acting Chief Regulatory Officer — PSX
PSX Website
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